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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The District of Columbia Board of Elections announces that the Special Board 

Meeting scheduled to take place on Thursday, June 23, 2016, at 4:30 p.m. in 

Room 280 North, has been rescheduled for Tuesday, June 28, 2016, at 3:00 

p.m. 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to certify the results of the June 14, 2016 Primary 

Election.  

 

An Agenda will be posted on the website at www.dcboee.org. 

 

Special Board Meeting 
Tuesday, June 28, 2016 

3:00 p.m. 

One Judiciary Square, 441 4
th

 Street NW, Room 280N 

Washington, DC  20001 

http://www.dcboee.org/

